
 
July 15, 2005                                                                                    Ald. Mike McGee, Jr. 

                                                                                                        (414) 286-2221 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Ald. Mike McGee, Jr. will co-host a town hall meeting with Ald. Michael S. D’Amato 
and Ald. Tony Zielinski regarding the PabstCity project on Monday, July 18, 2005 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Hillside Resource Center, located at 1425 N. 7th Street.  The meeting will 
be hosted in conjunction with UW-Milwaukee.  “Factual information will be presented to 
show why the PabstCity project is not a feasible project for the citizens of the City of 
Milwaukee,” Ald. McGee said.  The project would convert the former Pabst brewery into 
an entertainment and retail area, and its development is expected to cost $317 million, 
with $41 million provided by a city subsidy (taxpayer dollars). The council will vote on 
the PabstCity project on July 26 at City Hall. 

 

WHAT: PabstCity Project Meeting 

WHEN:   Monday, July 18 at 6:00 p.m. 

                     WHERE:             Hillside Resource Center (1425 N. 7th Street) 
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